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This attempt to regulate long arms is designed to harass gun owners and will do almost nothing to make
Marylanders safer, as long guns are rarely used in the commission of crime.

Another attempt is made to further demonize Maryland gun owners, this time early in the session in
hope that no one is paying attention. Well, you're mistaken on that account. Law abiding, liberty loving
Marylanders are paying attention!!!
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